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Lice Form 
  

Dear Parents,  

   Over the past several summers the occurrences of nits/lice has become a growing concern during the summer months 

among school age children.  This summer, in order to best protect your children and insure the problem does not spread 

throughout our camp, we have instituted a mandatory lice check at the beginning of the first half of the summer and the 

beginning of the second half of the summer.  Anyone found to have nits/lice will be sent home and not allowed to return 

to camp without proper clearance from a Professional Lice Inspector. 

 

Session Payment 

Whole Summer $10 

One Half $5 

First Six Weeks $10 

Last Six Weeks $5 

 

Thank you 

 

Amy Weinberg 

Director 

 

 

 

I, ________________________(Parents name) understand the lice protocol and have enclosed my payment of  

 

 

$__________ for my child __________________________________(Camper name) to be checked.   

 

 

mailto:yisidc@gmail.com

